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Phone: 09 444 2222
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Email: office@bayview.school.nz

Monday 13th September
Kia Ora Bayview whanau,

We recognise that the announcement this afternoon that Auckland will remain at alert
level 4 until Tuesday 21st September might not be the decision we all hoped for. It is
clear we are making progress and things are heading in the right direction as a country.
Knowing that we will be moving to alert level 3 on Wednesday 22nd September helps to
give us a timeframe for moving forward. We recognise that this announcement may
bring about some mixed emotions and uncertainty and we want to acknowledge this.
We want to reassure you that our school staff will continue to support your child’s
learning and wellbeing by providing learning from home opportunities through Seesaw.

We want to continue to reinforce that there are many different places for you to access
food or any support for your whanau if needed. We do not want any whanau to be
struggling so please ask us and we can support you.

You are all doing an amazing job and we recognise that juggling all the different
demands can be really difficult. Our message is and always will be whanau first.

If we can help in anyway please email shelleym@bayview.school.nz or
jacoba@bayview.school.nz

Nga manaakitanga

Shelley Matuku
Acting Principal
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